
Important Announcement

For the Attention of Students registering for
Common Proficiency Course (CPC)

Announcement/227/14 January 8, 2014

Sub: Cut-off date for registration to Common Proficiency Course (CPC)
to become eligible for appearing in Common Proficiency Test (CPT)
to be held in June/ December every year.

-------------

It is brought to the notice of all candidates who register for Common
Proficiency Course (CPC) in the ICAI on or before 1st April/ 1st October of the year
would be eligible to appear in the Common Proficiency Test (CPT) to be held in
June /December respectively. In case, the last date for registration happens to be
a Gazetted Holiday/ National Holiday/ Bank Holiday/ Sunday, the next working
day will be deemed to be the last date for registration for Common Proficiency
Course (CPC).

Students are, therefore, advised to ensure that the registration papers
complete in all respects, are submitted to the respective Decentralized Office or
its authorised Branches of the Institute within the cut-off dates as stated above, so
as to become eligible to appear for Common Proficiency Test (CPT) to be held in
the following June/ December month respectively.

Secretary, ICAI


